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Come join us for our next BAS meeting on Saturday, February 8th from
1:30 to 4:00 pm, in the Fine Arts Room at the Burlingame Community Center,
850 Burlingame Ave., Burlingame. Hope to see you there

Our February 8th meeting will not be one to miss, as we will be welcoming
pastel artist Kim Lordier to demonstrate her incredible work. This magazine
cover is just one of many that have showcased her wonderful art over the

Palnting Pat Foriraits From the Hearr

’ e years. Kim’s art examines the patterns of nature, and how light
AST!;}U,I"# ) ;;‘2.‘ transforms the mood of an environment. Known for utilizing rich
?a,nté Lights, color and a tapestry like effect in her mark making, Kim weaves her
spiritual relationship with the outdoors into her work. She is a

Signhature Member of the California Art Club, the Pastel Society of

= America, Laguna Plein Air Painters Association, and a Distinguished

Pastelist of the Pastel Society of the West Coast. A coveted

: workshop instructor, Kim leads workshops all across the country

and we are so lucky to have her come share her techniques with us.




Next Committee Meeting will be February 6, 2025, 2:30pm at Leona's home

Dear Members,

We work hard to find demo artist's that we hope all of our members will enjoy, even
if they may not use the same medium as our guest artist. As you know, our members
use all different media, and | personally feel that we can learn something from
everyone, nho matter their medium. | was so inspired by January's guest artist,
Denise Howard, that | now have a beautiful new set of 120 colored pencils to play
with. That being said, | thought | should put something out there to all of you. As
artists, we often go to galleries and art shows where we come across other artist's
work that we like, and you may even meet and talk with that artist. If any of you know
of an artist that you think our group would enjoy, it would be great if you could
please suggest them to the committee so we can look into them doing a demo for us.

I've noticed that some members have not renewed their memberships and I'm so
hoping they still will. Our Membership Chairperson, Lisa Galaviz, will be contacting
members soon with one last reminder. Please mail in your dues or bring the payment

to our February meeting to continue being a BAS member. ) e

Thank You to WELCOME NEW MEMBER
~ Lynne Flodin ~ Carlos Hurtado
for her generous donation to BAS

Membership Fees
BAS Volunteers Are Now Over Due

As a reminder to all... the Burlingame Art The fees for your 2025 BAS member-
Society is solely managed by volunteers, ship are now overdue. Please mail
which means we can always use more help your payment of $50 to BAS,
with jobs that need to be done to keep us P.0.Box 1754, Burlingame, CA

going. We hope that you will consider 94010. And don't forget to tell your

joining the wonderful group of volunteers artist or art loving friends what a
that take on these tasks. For more great deal that is for months of

information please feel free to speak with demonstration meetings / critiques
anyone on the BAS Leadership Committee. and a chance to participate in our

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK! wonderful Annual Art Show.




January Ribbon Winners

|3rd Place |
5 :

Robin CC L|n "A New Life" Cheryl Cooper "Pastel Clty"
(Colored Pencil) (Gouache)

|Honorab|e Mention |

Photos by
Diana Day Glynn

2nd Place

Jane "Henri” Williams "Three is a Crowd"” I\‘Ilri.a“Sky "One Inc"
(Watercolor) (Mixed Media/Collage)

Images are owned by the artists and may not be copied or used in any way without permission.




It was a first that our guest artist for January was a colored pencil artist, and a
fantastic one at that. Denise J. Howard, is a wealth of knowledge when it comes
to all things colored pencil. She explained all about the different kinds of pencils,
options for papers that can be used, and other tools that she uses to create her
wonderful works of art. Denise also brought pencils for us to try, along with many
of her favorite books about the medium, including her own published book "101
TEXTURES in COLORED PENCIL" which
she unfortunately forgot to mention
during her presentation, but is available ©}
through her web-site or on Amazon.

medlum, and her excitement is very infec-

tious. To see her large, impressive body

of work, check out Denise's web-site at:
denisejhoward.com

o= | CALIFORNIA
burlingameartsociety.org | ART SUPPLY CO.

" Burlingame Art Society
P.O.Box 1754

Burlingame. Ca 94010

Offers a 10% discount if you mention being
a BAS member at the point of purchase.
Open Mon-Sat 9.30-7 pm, Sun 11:00-5 pm




